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F RO M  T H E  M AYO R :   P L E A S E  D O  
Y O U R  P A R T  T O  C O N S E R V E  W A T E R  

COMMUNITY EVENTS 

August 1 National Night Out 
Against Crime at City Hall 

6-8 p.m. 
 

August 2 City Council 7 p.m. 
 

August 4 Fridays on Vine w/
Riverton Metro Orchestra 7 

p.m. 

August 7 Ty Herndon  
concert 7:30 pm 

August  9   Planning Com-
mission  7 p.m. 

 
August 11 Fridays on Vine 
w/Shadows in the Desert 

Band 7 p.m. 
 

August 11, 12 & 14 
Oklahoma! Benson Grist Mill 

 
August 14-19 

City Library closed for  
inventory 

August 16 City Council  
7 p.m. 

 
August 16 Chamber of Com-

merce Business Expo & 
Taste of Tooele County 

 
August 18 Fridays on Vine 

performer to be announced 7 
p.m.  

Wednesday, August 23   
Planning Commission 7 p.m. 

 
Friday, August 25 

Fridays on Vine w/Rose 
Trujillo and Troy Medina  

7 p.m. 

August 25-27 
Women in the Outdoors 

Camp Wapiti 
 

Every Friday August 18-
October 13 

Farmers’ Market  
4 p.m. to dusk 

T O O E L E  M A I N  S T R E E T  F A R M E R S ’  
M A R K E T  

 In conjunction with the 
Master Gardeners program, the 
Tooele Downtown Alliance is 
proud to host the 2006 Tooele 
Farmers’ Market.  The Market, 
located in the  Veterans’ Me-
morial Park, features a variety 
of vendors that provide won-
derful produce such as tasty 
prepared foods, quality arts and 
crafts, delicious baked goods, farm 
fresh produce, and much more.   
   

The farmers’ market will 
be in the Veterans’ Me-
morial Park every Friday 
beginning August 18 
through October 13 from 
4:00 p.m. to dusk.  Ven-
dor applications for the 
farmers market can be 
downloaded by visiting 

www.tooelecity.org/TDDA/events or you 
can call City Hall at 843-2103. 

 Water—it’s so very im-
portant to our everyday 
lives.  It’s also absolutely 
essential to conserve it.  
We’ve all heard it over and 
over that we live in a desert-
-it’s true. We need to do our 
part, each of us, to conserve 
this precious resource. 
 With the growth that’s 
taken place in our city over 
the past few years it’s been 
very difficult to keep pace. 
We are aggressively dealing 
with this important problem.  
I want each of you to know, 
we are addressing these wa-
ter concerns, but need your 
help.   
 The council and I have 
budgeted for two new wells 
and are finishing the up-
grade of well number 9, 
increasing its capacity.  Our 
parks and cemetery are all 
on secondary water with the 
exception of England Acres 
and Parkers Park, so they do 

not affect our culinary sys-
tem.  Even though they are 
not being watered with culi-
nary water, we are cutting 
back their usage to help Set-
tlement Canyon and Middle 
Canyon Irrigation Companies 
conserve theirs.  The city is 
cutting back our watering 
significantly and we have 
asked the schools and 
churches to do the same.   
 I’m asking each of you to 
voluntarily cut back on your 
outside watering.  If you will 
do this, coupled with the con-
struction of 2 new wells we 
are putting in this summer, it 
will help dramatically.  It will 
not totally solve the problem 
but will allow us time to ade-
quately plan for the future.  
 The simple fact is, all of us 
water way too much.  I see 
people water during the day 
for very long periods, I also 
see watering during rain 
storms.  We need to change 

our hab-
its.  Each 
of us 
must do 
our part.  
Stop 
watering your outside areas 
as often as you have, that 
alone will help.   
 We have had well #12 go 
down, it is one of the higher 
producing wells.  Until it’s 
repaired, there are going to be 
periods of low pressure.  If 
we don’t change our watering 
habits there may even be 
some areas that may be tem-
porarily without water.  The 
city is prepared to restrict 
outside watering significantly 
and to aggressively enforce 
those restrictions.   We are not 
alone in this, every city in 
Utah deals with these issues.  
I’m asking for your help in 
being part of the solution in 
our city. 
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 Admission is free.  Those in atten-
dance may purchase certificates or cou-
pons to sample dishes from participating 
restaurants.  
 If you are interested in being an ex-
hibitor or sponsor for the Business Open 
House or Taste of Tooele County, con-
tact the Chamber of Commerce at 882-
0690.   
 Please note that a portion of Vine 
Street will be closed during the Business 
Open House.  Watch for directional 
street signs and drive carefully.   

CORRECTION 
     In the July edition of Ninety 
North Main, the address for the 
new RV Dump Station was 
listed at SR-36 and 900 West.  
The correct address for the RV 
Dump Station is SR-36 and 900 
South.    

Healthy Woman  
A Mountain West Medical Center Resource  

 
2nd Annual Dinner & Health Fair 

 
Tuesday, August 8  

St. Marguerite’s  
 

4 p.m. to 6 p.m. Health Fair (free to public)  
 

7 p.m. to 9 p.m. Dinner with Speaker  
($10.00 per person or $80 per table of 10)  

Motivational Speaker * Door Prizes * Dinner * Music  
 

Speaker  
For more than 16 years Dr. Suzanne Metzger has been captivating  

audiences with humorous yet provocative keynote speeches. She knows  
the importance of having the right attitude and the power “soft skills”  
in building a healthy and happy approach to life. Author of Learning  

Through Living…Some Assembly Required and co-author of The  
Complete Idiots Guide to Living with Breast Cancer, Suzanne leads  

workshops and writes columns on self-motivation, hoping to help others  
get themselves on the right track. Her story will inspire you to gain  

self-acceptance and learn the value of a positive attitude.  
 

Dinner  
Catered by Elizabeth’s Custom Catering  

 
To purchase tickets for this event, please call 843-3690 or 

843-3691 

The 2nd Annual Business Open House 
will be held in the Tooele Veterans’ 
Memorial Square on August 16, 2006.  
The Business Open House allows busi-
nesses to showcase their products and 
services to businesses and the commu-
nity.  This is a great opportunity for the 
public to see a lot of the great busi-
nesses we have in this area. 
 Along with the Business Open 
House, there will be a “Taste of Tooele 
County” on August 16th.  The Taste of 
Tooele County features restaurants and 
and caterers serving up delicious and 
delectable menu items.   

Tooele County Chamber of Commerce  
Business Open House 2006 

Join the Police 
Department at 
the City Hall 
building for the  
National Night Out 
Against Crime.   
Guest speakers will help you 
learn how to protect yourself 
in your community! 
 
August 1st, 6:00—8:00 p.m. 
 
Refreshments will be served! 

Every year the Tooele City Li-
brary offers a summer reading 
program which includes crafts, 
games, special visitors, contests 
and fun activities designed to 
inspire and promote reading.  
This year, 2,098 patrons signed 
up for the program and 12,592 
books were read.   Thanks go to 
our library staff and patrons 
who helped make this year’s 
program a huge success! 
 

“Hook a Kid on Golf” had over 
151 boys and girls enrolled.  
This program is run by Tooele 
City Youth Services and the 
Oquirrh Hills Golf Course.  
Many kids learned how to play 
golf and some were able to get 
a new set of golf clubs!  Good 
job Youth Services and Oquirrh 
Hills Golf Course! 

City Library Summer 
Reading Program a 
Huge Success 

Summer Golf Program 


